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Dear Graduating Student,

You are invited to submit the finest work in your portfolio and have 
the chance to become the winner of the Global Architecture Graduate 
Award for 2012.  In addition to winning a cash prize of £2500, you could 
have your work internationally recognized in the pages of Architectural 
Review’s Education issue to be published in October 2012.

The Global Architecture Graduate Award has been established by 
Architectural Review to celebrate the world’s best architecture students 
and to acknowledge their contribution to the contemporary discourse  
on architecture’s role in an increasingly fractured yet globalized world.  

The attached document will provide all the information you need in 
order to submit your project and become the world’s best student of 
architecture. The deadline is midnight, 17 August, 2012 so don’t delay!

Best regards,

Carol Raphael

Communications Director
carol.raphael@emap.com
M +44 (0)750 340 5336
W architectural-review.com

Join the AR’s Linkedin group


